
 

 

The Get PREP Ready Program 

PlaySmart Prep Visits: Nanango State School is proud to offer a free 

playgroup to families in the Nanango region. During Term 3 there will be 4 

Pre-Prep visits to our Prep classrooms from our playgroup. This is a great 

opportunity for parents and children to see and experience the Prep 

environment first hand. All you need to do is bring a water bottle and a 

small snack and come along to PlaySmart in our Community Centre in 

Drayton St. 
 

 Week 3:  Friday 31 July - We are visiting Prep L 
 

 Week 5: Friday 14 August - We are visiting Prep SM 
 

 Week 7: Friday 28 August - We are visiting Prep L 
 

 Week 9: Friday 11 September – We are visiting Prep SM 

 
Contact the school on 07 4171 6200 if you would like more information. 

 

 

At Nanango State School we know how important the Prep year is to your child’s education. 

To make this experience the best it can be, we provide a program with a range of activities 

to make this transition as smooth as possible. This is a great opportunity for Pre-Prep students 

and their families to visit our school and experience the innovative and nurturing education 

that Nanango State School provides. If you have any questions about enrolling your child for 

Prep at Nanango State School in 2021, please contact the school on   07 4171 6200. 

 

Important Dates for Prep Transition 

at Nanango State School 

2021 


